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May 4, 2022

Dear Valued Customer 

This letter is to inform you that Graphic Controls continues to have access to an ample supply of

approved T.I.T.O. grade paper from Kanzaki Specialty Papers. 

Our highest priority will continue to be to ensure a consistent adequate supply for our customers. We

know that our products play an important role in the functioning of your casino, so it is imperative that 

we continue to provide the highest-quality products to the market. 

We appreciate your continued support of our products and encourage you to contact your Graphic 

Controls Sales Representative if you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Kallin 

Vice President of Sales and Marketing 


